Dear_________________
[bookmark: _GoBack]During our first year we sent letters to various governmental and civic organization offering to provide their boards and/or personnel a 15-20 minute presentation on civility. We have been fortunate that we had provided many groups with important civility information. Some groups have asked us to return for further understanding.
We also have worked in other ways to increase civility in our community. With the area schools we developed a banner that reminds fans to behave in respectful manner when they watch youth sporting events. Now many school playing fields display the banner. Each year we have included additional sites. The Southern Door High School asked us to work with them to develop learning materials for a high school civility program. We partnered with Write On Door County and the League of Women Voters to provide a workshop in numerous sites in the county to help individual express their concerns to their political representatives. 
Still a core goal is to educate our community about civility. Consequently we are writing to your organization to remind you that we are available to present to the various groups in your organization a 15-20 minute presentation on the meaning of civility. We can expand that to a longer program if desired. We continue to ask individuals and organization to sign a pledge to maintain civil language at all times. Once that short presentation is made, organizations have requested that in a variety of ways that fit for them a more comprehensive training. Sometimes a short refresher can be very helpful.
Most of our steering committee is trained to facilitate your needs.
Please go to Door County Civility Project dccivilityproject@gmail.com or call 1-920-495-6156 to arrange a time.
Thank you all for the work that you have already done in the name of civility. We are a stronger community than we were when this project began in 2013.
Sincerely,
The Steering Committee
